
2/12/11 

Greenhaugh News 
Our target attendance is  96.5% 

Our attendance for the last 2 weeks  is  86.4% 
Resilient   curious   unique  kind   team player   

independent  confident    ambitious  respectful 

Dates for you diary 

8.12.22 

Whole School “Follow 
the Star” trip to Si-
monburn 

9.12.22 

Forest School Class 2 

14.12.22 

NO PE CLUB 

Christmas Play  at 6pm 

(Bring children for 
5.35) 

16.12.22 

Forest School Class 1 

21.12.22 

Christmas Lunch in 
School 

22.12.22 

CHRISTMAS  CRAFT 

night until 4pm 

23.12.22 

No Forest School 

Last day of term 

 

 

It’s a Baby!  
Our Christmas Production 

We have been rehearsing for our Christmas 
Play. The performance will be on14th De-
cember at  6pm. Please bring your child 

back to school for 5.35 so we can get them 
in to their costume.   

PE Club will not run on this day!  
Following consultation with parents you are 
very welcome to take photos of the produc-

tion, but we ask that you don’t share photos of anyone else’s 
child with someone else or on Social Media. We will ask you to 
sign an agreement to this  when you attend the performance.  
We are looking forward to seeing you all there! Grandparents 

and  friends are welcome too! 

Science Club 
The children have been enjoying Friday Science clubs this half 
term. This Friday they investigated structures, trying to build 

structures that were as tall as they could make them. They came 
up with some good ideas for making their structures strong and 

sturdy. 

 
  

 

 

Its beginning to look a lot like Christmas! 
Even Forest School is feeling 

Christmassy! Last week 
Class 2 made Willow stars. 
This week Class 1 enjoyed 
using tools to create twig 
Christmas trees  and they 
had fun making dens for 

Elves! 
 
 


